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Principal’s Report

It’s hard to believe that Term 1 is at a close; our students and teachers have embraced the new school year with 
enthusiasm and for me, it has continued to be an absolute joy to come to work every day, thank you. The staff at 
the Maharishi School are always on hand to assist the students and I would like to thank the teachers, teacher 
aides and our office staff for their efforts and support over the term. 

In Term 1 we welcomed our new Pearls and new families to the school, participated in creative writing workshops 
with Ingrid Laguna, provided sporting opportunities through the Homework club and Athletics, attended online 
webinars, had a visit from our local member of Parliament, Nathan Lambert, Halogen Leadership Conference for 
our Emeralds, SRC meetings and fundraising events, Buddy sessions, celebration assemblies of student work 
and achievements, excursion to CERES,  and we even completed NAPLAN for our students in grades 3 and 5.  
So many activities were enjoyed by all; what an exciting way to finish Term 1.

The following excursions and activities are planned for Term 2, including: PIT Gymnastics each Friday afternoon, 
a Downball incursion and a whole school excursion to Scienceworks; there are others still being organized, so 
stay tuned.

We continue to grow and increase our presence on the internet; don’t forget to follow us on our Facebook and 
Instagram pages for photos and updates of what is happening at the school and of course, feel free to write a 
Google review too.

Finally, on behalf of the School Board and School Staff we would like to pass on our best wishes to our school 
families for a restful and safe break

Key Dates 

Mon 15th Apr		  School Planning Day (Student-Free)
Tues 16th Apr		  Term 2 Begins for students – Welcome back assembly
Fri 19th Apr		  PIT Gymnastics start date for term 2
				    First parent meditation at 9:00am
Thurs 25th Apr		  ANZAC Day Public Holiday
Mon 13th May		  Downball incursion
Thurs 23rd May		  Science excursion
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Term 2 Homework Club

This term, our Homework Clubs of Soccer, Craft, Tennis and Choir, were well attended and embraced by many 
of our students. For Term 2, we aim to provide our students with a diverse range of programs, just as we did in 
Term 1. The activities for Term 2 will be: Art, Netball, Football and Hip hop. The providers we have invited to the 
school come with a wealth of experience and skill in their chosen field. Please note that some places are still 
available in the sessions and families are welcomed to register their interest in the activity at the front office.

School reminders

In term 2, we will move into the winter uniform; please remember that only black school shoes are permitted 
with the school uniform throughout the week and the sports uniform is to be worn only on a Wednesday and 
Friday. I would also like to remind you that as a school, we begin our school day with an 8:45am drop off and 
a 9am start, giving the students an opportunity to start their learning in a calm and settled environment.  When 
students are late, they are often missing the meditation program and of course the start of the literacy program, 
an essential component of all of the curriculum taught at the school.  We know that when students are feeling 
settled, they find themselves in a better state of mind for learning; it is important to set the students up for the 
right start of their day.

School Assembly

At our school assemblies, we acknowledge our 
students’ achievements across various aspects of 
school life, our homework club choir and of course 
the SCI principles and Fundamentals of Growth. 
“Creative intelligence, expressing itself in different 
layers, one within the other, manifests in the entire 
diversity of the universe” - Maharishi

‘Life is Found in Layers’ was a SCI Principle studied by 
the Sapphires. We looked at layers in objects, layers 
in our environment, layers in the classroom and the 
layers of who we are as people. We talked about 
how we were all made up of different layers, things 
that were unique to who we were, and how all of us 
coming together formed the layers of our classroom. 

We completed tessellation hexagons, to show the 
layers of who we are as people, that we could then 
put together to form the unique layers that create the 
Sapphires classroom. Miss. Aston
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